Merlo, Buenos Aires

13t May 2011

Dear godparents,

We want to say thank you for helping our school. We
wish you the best and a lot of happiness for your family. Our
school is very nice, we like it a lot! We are very proud of the way
our school has changed. It is more comfortable. Now, we can
complete our secondary education in our school. We do not have to

go somewhere else. Thank you for your generosity!

Yours sincerely,

The students from 1° B,

Jestis Obrero



